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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Monday 16th October the children are going to be taking part in a special Stone Age themed Forest 
Schools session with Mr Fox. 
They will need to come in wearing their Forest School clothes (old joggers/leggings etc) and bring their wellies 
and waterproof coats in a named bag. Please ensure children have some trainers or indoor shoes they can 
change into afterwards. There is no cost for this experience. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Many thanks,  
 
The KS2 Team 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oxhey First School 
Pennine Way, 
Biddulph 
Staffordshire 
ST8 7EB 
 

Head teacher: Mrs L Jukes 
Telephone 01782 513000 

E mail office.oxh@cflptrust.co.uk 

www.oxheyfirstschool.com 

 

mailto:office.oxh@cflptrust.co.uk


 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 


